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266 N. Mgin §t., Ste, 220
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Pat Apple, Chainnan

Shari Feist Albrecht. Commissioner

Jay Scott Emler, Commissioner

Sam Brownback, Governar

July 21, 2017

StrataKan Exploration, LLC
100 South Main
Plainville, KS 67663

Re: Andrews 22-1
NW/4 Sec. 22-225-13W
Stafford County, Kansas
15-185-23960-00-00

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is to inform you that you hase been granted an extension of time in which to close the
drilling pits associated with the Andrews- 22-1 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired on 05/14/2017. This extension will expire on 10/21/2017.
We urge you to make every effort to close these pits within this time frame. In the event there is
water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an authorized disposal facility to
expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automaticaily extends the time period for filing the
closure of surface pit form, but not the time period for filing the waste transfer form (CDP-5).

Failure to close the pit or request an additional extension prior to the expiration date shall resultin a
monetary penally in accordance with KA.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional pit extension may be
renewed upon request, but no pit permit extension shall be extended beyond six months after
the original deadline.

Please complete the pit closure form (CSP-4) through Kolar (Kansas On-Line Automated Reporting)
at https:/fkolar.kgs.ku.edu.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Kathy Haynes at (316)
337-6243.

Sincerely,
-~
£/
Ryan A. Hoffma /V

Director

Cc: File
District




Kathy Haynes

. A T
From: Justin Prater <stratakan@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 9:21 PM
To: Kathy Haynes
Subject: Violation for CDP-4

This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. Think before clicking a link or opening attachments.

Kathy-
I received a violation notice for not submitting a CDP-4 on the following well:

Andrews 22-1
15-185-23960
22-22s-13w, NWSENENW

I am writing to tell you the reason I have not filed the document is because the pits are still open. Stafford
County has experienced a very wet spring and summer and we are still trying to get the pits dried out.

We would like to keep the surface owners best interests in mind and not fill the pits until they are completely
dry. With the recent dry spell this may come soon.

[s there any way to get an extension on this notice and let you know when the CDP-4 is ready and pits have
‘been backfilled?

Thank you very much, If possible I would appreciate your advice on how to proceed.

Justin R. Prater

StrataKan Exploration, LL.C.
100 South Main

Plainville, K8 67663
785-432-0861 Cell
785-688-4241 Office

We have moved! Please update your records to reflect the following change:
StrataKan Exploration, LLC

100 8. Main

Plainville, KS 67663

IMPORTANT NOTICE

This communication including any file attachments is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible for delivering this
communication to the intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by e-mail and delete the original
transmission and its contents. Any unauthorized use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this
communication including any file attachments is prohibited.
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